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Gallagher, Amanda

From: Pennye Derryberry [PDerryberry@ecci.com]
Sent: Monday, December 03, 2007 7:49 AM

To: Gallagher, Amanda

Subject: Ashgrove

Good Morning Amanda,

| finally heard back from the Aeromix rep regarding the Ashgrove Cement Package Plant. According to Mr. Peter
Gross of Aeromix, the bars on the manual bar screen are each 1/2 inch and are spaced 1-inch apart. | hope this
is the information that you need, Please let me know if you have any further questions.

Sincerely,

Pennye

Pennye L. Derryberry Bray

ECCI

415 North McKinley Street, Suite 1180

Little Rock, AR 72205

Phone: (501) 663-8247 Fax: (501) 664-5005
E-mail: pderryberry@ecci.com

websile: ecci.com
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